
Little Sisters of the Poor
Annual

 Meat Drop

Sister Josephine and her volunteer elves will 
be outside the Home to accept your donation 

of meat. Beef, pork and ham are especially 
needed this year. Just drive up and stay in 
your car while our volunteers handle your 

donation. Th e event will happen rain or 
shine. Th ank you for supporting our mission 

to care for the elderly poor!

Saturday, December 12, 2020 from 
10:00am-2:00pm

1028 Benton Avenue    Pittsburgh, PA 15212   (412) 307-1100
www.littlesistersoft hepoorpittsburgh.org


